
Help make Monroe County safer against the coronavirus by 

spreading the word about wearing cloth face coverings!  To join 

this fun, promotional campaign, simply: 

 

1. Take a picture of yourself wearing your face covering 

2. Upload it on the social media site of your choice with the 

#WearItBtown 

3. If you wish, challenge someone else to #WearItBtown 

4. Take the COVID-19 Containment Pledge (on the link below) 

5. Watch for other #WearItBtown challenges coming soon!  

6. Visit www.co.monroe.in.us/WearItBtown for all types of in-

formation related to cloth face coverings and to share ideas 

about future #WearItBtown challenges!  

 

This promotion will kick off on Memorial Day, May 25, 2020 and 

we encourage you to post between 9:00am-9:00pm for the 

most visibility! 

http://www.co.monroe.in.us/WearItBtown

